
From: Gloria Pittman <Gloria.Pittman@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 3:03 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: IPM Symposium 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Please see email below from the symposium that I attended January 2025 in New Orleans.  

  

  

Gloria B. Pittman 

Deputy Commissioner  

gloria.pittman@cityofchicago.org 

312-744-7071 office 

312-933-2593 cell 

 

 

From: Claudia Riegel <criegel@nola.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 2:56 PM 

To: Gloria Pittman <Gloria.Pittman@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: IPM Symposium 

  

  

Hi Gloria, 

  

  [Warning: External email] 

mailto:gloria.pittman@cityofchicago.org
mailto:criegel@nola.gov
mailto:Gloria.Pittman@cityofchicago.org


I wanted to thank you for attending the IPM Symposium in New Orleans.  Our Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention Rodent project was able to pay for your registration.   I 

budgeted the funds to pay for registration costs for our government partners. 

  

I look forward to visiting you this summer when I am back in town to visit my Mom. 

  

Thanks again. 

Claudia 

  

Claudia Riegel, Ph.D. 

Director  

City of New Orleans Mosquito, Termite and Rodent Control Board  

2100 Leon C. Simon Dr.  

New Orleans, LA 70122 

Office:(504)658-2440 

Direct:(504)658-2408 

Mobile:(504)415-7068 

criegel@nola.gov 

@claudia_riegel 

  

************************ 

Follow us on social media: 

X @NOLAMosquito 

Instagram NOLAMosquito 

Facebook NOLAMosquito 

************************ 

mailto:criegel@nola.gov


 

  

For more information about the Gulf South VECTOR  

and to sign up for more information and training events,  

use www.vectoroutreach.org 
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